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Dear Senators,  

 

It is crucial that you vote in favor of this bill. Factory farming not only kills livestock, 

but harms those who live around it as well. We should be prioritizing the health of 

Oregonians, not making it worse. This would make so many greenhouse gasses go 

into the environment, something I know Oregon does not want to support. Factory 

farming is a cruel practice, and pollutes the air, not only harming animals, but citizens 

of Oregon as well. Drinking water needs to be protected and air needs to be 

breathable.  

 

Sincerely,  

Jadey Holcomb 

 


